
SCENIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
451 West Scenic Drive 

Grand Junction, CO 81507 

254-6370 or FAX 245-8605 

Principal ~ Ben Alexander Secretary ~ Janae Hurshman 
 

June 3, 2019 

 

Dear Parents of Kindergartner __________________________, 

 

ASSESSMENT TIME: _________________________ (Please contact school office in August if this does not 

work and we will reschedule). 

 

Your child will be placed in Mrs. Shafer – Mrs. Smardo’s Kindergarten class. Below is information we hope 

will be helpful to you. 

 Teacher is Pam Shafer & assistant Adrienne Sanchez/Brinn Smardo & assistant ____________. 

 Scenic “OPEN HOUSE” Thursday, August 8th @ 5:30 - 6:30 PM. 

 Parent / Child “Kindergarten Orientation” is Wednesday, August 14th from 9:00-10:15, one or both 

parents must attend. Then from 10:15-3:55, your child will finish out the regular school day. 

 There will NOT be school for Kindergarten students on Monday & Tuesday, August 12th & 13th.  Your child will 

only come at assigned time (listed above) for assessment (obtaining baseline of your child’s knowledge).   

 School starts at 8:50 for all Scenic students and ends 4:00.  Early release Fridays release at 2:00.  

 

 

 

SUPPLY LIST 

* 1 4oz bottle of Elmer’s  white glue (not RoseArt)  

* 1 box 24 Crayola Crayons 

* 1 box tissue 

* 1 box of markers – large tip Crayola 

  2 composition notebook w/name 

  1 set watercolor paints w/name 

  1 backpack (large enough to carry 9”x 12” size items. No wheels) 

  8 glue sticks 

  2 Folders 3 - prong plain solid colors 

  $25.00 for National Geographic & consumables (checks made to Scenic) 

       

 

 

 

 

 

Note: * Items Marked With An Asterisk - We ask that you contribute these items for classroom use. It is not 

necessary to label these items. Please put your child’s name on all other supplies. 

 

 

 OVER 



Your child is required to have their registration completed prior to the start of school. We are required to 

have the proper documentation of the following items. Please contact our school health assistant, Heather 

Williams, after August 12th at 254-6370 if you have questions regarding immunization records. Note: Child must 

turn 5 on or before July 15, 2019. 

 

 Birth Certificate 

 Proof of Residency 

 Immunization Records 

 Please provide the school with your child's current immunization records. 

Colorado State Board of Health requires the following immunizations for compliance with the school entry 

Immunization Law. 

DTaP  5 doses required, unless 4th dose given after 4 years old   

Polio 4 doses required unless 3rd dose given after 4 years old 

Hepatitis B 3 doses required 

MMR 2 doses required (1st dose must be given on or after 1st birthday) 

Varicella 2 doses required (1st dose must be given on or after 1st birthday) 

OR documentation of disease history by a health care provider 

Contact school personnel if you would like to obtain a personal, religious or medical exemption. You may have your 

child immunized at his/her doctor’s office or at the Mesa County Health Department (248-6900).  

 

We are excited you have chosen Scenic Elementary School for your child to attend this upcoming year.  If 

you have any questions, please call.  We (Ben/Kris) are back at school on July 26th.  We look forward to serving 

you.  Have a safe and fun summer. 

 
 

FIRST DAYS OF SCHOOL - 2019-20 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

August 12th  

Mon. 

 
August 13th 

Tue. 

 
August 14th  

Wed. 

 
August 15th  

Thur. 

 
August 16th  

Fri. 

Kindergarten 

Assessments 

1:00-4:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten 

Assessments 

8:00-4:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten 

Orientation ~ 

Parents must 

attend with 

child 

9:00-10:15 

 

10:15 – 4:00 

Students finish 

out school day 

Regular  

School Day 

All Students 

released at 

4:00 

Early Release 

Friday 

All Students 

released at 

2:00 

Sincerely, 

Pam Shafer - Kindergarten Teacher 

Brinn Smardo – Kindergarten Teacher 

Ben Alexander – Principal 

Janae Hurshman - Secretary 

 


